
Greetings from Gurgaon First! 
  
 
Gurgaon First has launched Roundtable for 
Growth of Solar in Gurugram. The  
inaugural  
half a day Roundtable will be held on 24th March, 
9:30 am at Ibis Hotel, Gurugram.    
 

As you know, Haryana has a very progressive policy on 
solar and Gurugram in particular has a vast potential for 
solar growth. The Roundtable proposes to have 
government and regulatory agencies responsible for 
solar; solar industry players; RWA heads, Industrial 
association heads, NGOs, progressive citizens and 
Industry bodies in the Meet. The Roundtable will be held 
on a quarterly basis.  
 
The Roundtable is meant to identify the bottlenecks and 
facilitate action. It is also meant to educate and instil 
confidence among all stakeholders. It will identify the 
missing links and enable on-the-ground action. 
Attendees will get access to all the stakeholders in the 
solar value chain. 
           
 
A detailed brochure is attached along with.  
 


